GRAYS POINT

PUBLIC SCHOOL

29 June 2023

Band Performance

Dear Parents and Carers,

The students have been working hard this term to acquire their instrument playing skills,
maintaining care of their instrument and working as a team.

As part of Education Week activities in Term 3 Week 3, we invite you to arrive at 4:45pm on
Thursday 3rd August, to enjoy a short performance, which will showcase what the students

have been working on.

Looking forward to seeing you all there!

Kind regards,

Helen Eastcott Narelle Betts Smith
Band Coordinator Principal
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